MINUTES OF THE JOINT GARDEN CLUB/CONSERVATION COMMISSION

JUNE 23, 2007

Attendees: Ed Charrette, Pat Karpacz, Judy Comley, Debbie Anthony, Nancy Perry

The June 16, joint work day to beautify the woody grove at the foot of Sunset Road, was well attended. The poison ivy is gone and one more hour or so is all that is needed to complete the first phase.

The guiding principles for its development are: low maintenance, and keeping the area as natural as possible using only natural growth and native plants like Blue Flag and Lupine. We will add a small bridge to cross the ditch area. Nancy Perry will purchase it.

We will have a name the area contest with a \$50 gift certificate as its prize. Entries can be made at the administration office. The closing date for submissions is July 15.

Respectfully submitted, Patricia Karpacz